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September 28, 2015

Sherri Bush
Administrative Coordinator
South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism
1205 Pendleton St.
Columbia, SC 29201

Re: Freedom of Information Act request for Documents relating to the South Carolina Department of
Parks, Recreation and Tourism investigation of an injury to Katina Troutman which occurred on 
July 16,2015.

Ms. Bush:

I represent Ms. Katina Troutman in her personal injury action. Pursuant to the South Carolina Freedom of 
Information Act, S.C. Code Ann. § 30-4-10 et seq., please provide me with the following documentation:

• Any and all documents relating to the investigation by SC DPRT regarding an injury that Katina Davis 
received on a rope swing in Givhans Ferry State Park on or about July 16, 2015, including any materials 
you may have in your possession regarding the condition of the rope swing, or notice thereof.

I am willing to pay fees for this request up to a maximum of $25.00. If you estimate that the fees will exceed 
this limit, please inform me first.

Thank you for your kind attention to this matter.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Very truly yours,

Catherine F. Juhas, Esquire 
cj uhas@wernlawyers. com 
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